
November 8, 2020

District of Columbia Public Service Commission

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain
resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, Terra Nova 
Telecom, Inc hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request the resources identified below. We are providing this 
notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators, and we understand that we must 
provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) days.

We intend to request contaminated blocks wherever possible to conserve resources, and may not request resources 
immediately in areas which have no available blocks.  Our OCN is 145J.  All requests are for initial blocks, none for 
growth, and will be for a single 1000 block and no new codes.

Regulatory and Numbering Contact is: Mike Ray, mike.ray@tntelecom.net, 941 600-0207

NPAS/RATECENTERS:
 NPA Ratecenter
 202 WSHNGTNZN1
 240/301 WSHNGTNZN2
 240/301 WSHNGTNZN3
 240/301 WSHNGTNZN4
 240/301 WSHNGTNZN5
 240/301 WSHNGTNZN6

NPA Ratecenter
240 WSNG238Z13
 240 301 WSNG238Z14
 301 WSNG238Z15
 

NPA Ratecenter 
 571 703 WSNGTNZN08
 571 703 WSNGTNZN17
 571 703 WSNGTNZN19

 NPA Ratecenter 
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